
Dear Local Leaders of Oregon: 
 
We need to keep communities of interest together. Congressional Plans A and C do not do that. 

They disenfranchise rural communities by pairing them with cities like Portland and Eugene. 

Congressional Plan B keeps communities of interest together better, like Multnomah county 

where I reside, splitting counties only to equalize population. I believe Plan B will better ensure 

that all Oregonians have an equal voice, fair representation, in their local government. Isn’t 
that what good government is all about? 
 
Respectfully yours, 
Debbie Nolan 
 


